
 
Homework will be given out on a Friday and is due in on the following Friday. If 

children do not have their homework in school to mark on that day, they will do 

their homework in values time that afternoon. 

Year 4 Homework Instructions – 

Weekly homework sheets DO NOT need to be stuck in. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Maths: Fun Five! Answers in book please. 

 
 

 

 
 

Quick Comprehension:  Every week the children will receive a short extract to read with a small selection of 

questions. This will be on the reverse of this sheet.  Children should allow themselves one minute to read the text, 

and five/ten minutes to answer the questions. Some of the questions are quite tricky, so don’t worry if they have to 

talk them through with an adult. The questions should be recorded in their homework book (not on the sheet.) If 

children really struggle with writing, we are allowing parents to scribe this for them. 

Spellings 

 

Core 

 

Support 

 

 

The spellings are split into Core and Support, 

and children will know which list they should 

focus on.  

 

This year we would like the children to take 

ownership of learning their spellings so we do 

not need to see written evidence of this in their 

homework book.  

 

We have bought into Spelling Shed and every 

child will have a log in (see home link book.) 

On this website, they will find that their spelling 

lists are already set up as ‘Assignments’. Children 

then access their list and will have to learn the 

spellings through games and activities, they can 

also test themselves in order to check they know 

them.  When they have learnt these spellings the 

programme opens up for them to focus on more 

spellings covered in the curriculum.  There is an 

app that you can download if you wish, 

however this does have a small charge. The Year 

4 team will be checking that children are 

learning their spellings on a weekly basis. Please 

bear with us, as this is a new programme to us 

as well. 

 

SPaG Challenge  

 

Each week there will be a short Spelling, 

Punctuation and Grammar question (SPaG) for the 

children to copy and complete in their homework 

books.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Each week the children will receive 5 maths questions. It is their choice as to 

whether they do the  or  depending on how hard they find them. 

 

They are required to answer these in their homework book.  

Times Tables  

 

Children are required to know all of the times tables up to 12 x 

12 and quickly recall them by heart.  

 

Our expectation is that children will aim to use TT Rock Stars 5 

times a week, both Garage /Gig and Studio mode. This will be 

checked by the teacher to monitor the children’s progress. 

 

At present, children will keep their times tables homework books 

at school. They will also have access to tables training grids and 

wheels in class. These grids are also available on our Year 4 

homework page on the website for you to print out at home.  

Remember you can use Doodle Maths, Doodle Times Tables and 

other apps. 

 

Check our website for other apps. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


